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Launch of ‘Screening for Malnutrition in Sheltered Housing’ Report from GNASH, House of Commons, 12 May 2009, sponsored by Paul Burstow MP. 
Welcome Address:
“So often in our society it is those who are vulnerable, frail or elderly whose voices are not heard or whose needs are passed over, whether unwittingly or otherwise. Either because problems are not identified or because solutions are difficult and hard to come by.

“It is precisely for those reasons that I want to commend BAPEN and GNASH for their excellent work in the report Screening for malnutrition in sheltered housing. They are highlighting how serious and widespread the problem of malnutrition is within our communities and how essential it is that the problem be picked up early on, before individuals have to leave their homes and face lengthy stays in hospital.

“Those who live in sheltered housing are able to maintain their independence, something which is to be encouraged as much as possible but may also require some assistance at times. BAPEN and GNASH, in this report and the good practice guide are demonstrating practically how these individuals can best be helped to stay healthy and in their own homes, something I think we would all strive for.

“I have tabled an Early Day Motion in recognition of the report, calling on the Government to take on board these findings and not only that, but to embed good nutritional practice more widely into all community, care and hospital settings.”
Paul Burstow MP
Member of Parliament for Sutton & Cheam
         GNASH �Group on Nutrition and Sheltered Housing 








